
We need your help 

Junaluska Elementary School’s Girls on the Run Group is so excited about our 

Community Impact Project this year, but we need your help! Our girls 

have decided to help Duke Children’s Hospital.  Duke Children’s Hospital 

has requested that we buy Christmas gifts for adolescents. 

Girls on the Run is a life-changing program for 3rd-5th grade girls that promotes 

girl empowerment by teaching life skills through lessons that emphasize the     

important connection between physical and emotional 

health. Each session our girls are responsible for plan-

ning and implementing a Community Impact Project. 

Thank you for your help! 

Who? All Junaluska Elementary Families 

What? Please bring items from the list below to help us support the children of 

 Duke Children’s Hospital. 

Why? To help our Girls on the Run group bring smiles to the children of Duke   

 Children’s Hospital and make their Christmas better. 

When? November 18th-November 26th 

Details– Please have your child bring in any of the items below and place them in 

 the baskets in the front lobby.  

Gift Cards: Amazon, Walmart, Target, 

iTunes, Starbucks, & Chain Restaurants 

Journals & Sketch Pads 

Craft Kits for Teens 

Gel Pens, Colored Pencils, &  

Markers  

Teen and Adult Size Clothing 

Teenage Blankets 

Makeup, Nail Polish, & Other    

Toiletries  

Playing Cards, UNO Cards, & 

Board Games  

Headphones                      

(Earbuds and Over-Ear) 

Teen and young adult books  

Popular PG-13 movies                 

(in English and Spanish) 

2019 Holiday Wish List: Adolescents 


